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NEIGHBORHOOD STREET WIDENING CANCELLED FOR  
FEBRUARY 27 AND FEBRUARY 28, 2014,  

RESCHEDULED FOR NEXT WEEK 
 

 
 

The snow push back efforts scheduled for February 27 and February 28 are 

cancelled and rescheduled for next week due to the frigid temperatures and the need to 

concentrate snow removal on major streets. 

The area previously scheduled for February 27 is rescheduled for Monday, 

March 3, 2014.  The area includes I-196 to Fulton and Lafayette to Fuller. 

The area previously scheduled for February 28 is rescheduled for Tuesday, 

March 4, 2014.  The area includes Knapp to Leonard and Plainfield to Fuller.  
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